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Comments: Hoodoo Pass (great burn area) comment

 

I Support the &amp;quot;NO ACTION ALTERNATIVE&amp;quot; with the following changes: Hoodoo area will

be designated as 'semi-primitive motorized' instead of a RWA. Access would be limited to snowmobiles, snow

bikes and Mtn bikes. North Fork Spruce-White Sands and Sneakfoot Meadows RWA's will be eliminated.

 

 

Reason is I support this alternative is I feel This is a fair designation for both motorized and non-motorized AND

does not diminish the wildness character of the area. 

 

 

These areas have historically been accessed by snowmobiles. 

 

 

It is ever increasingly important to keep Our Mountain areas open for our children to develop a love of the

outdoors. I think we can all agree They need more (not less) opportunities for activities outside of the digital

world. Closing or restricting our outside treasures one at a time only sets them back.

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Tamblyn 

 


